
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
September 8, 2009 
 
TO:  Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE:  Request for placement into audit status and supercede for FCC ID:  PX8TS-19-12XXXXXX/FCC ID:  PX8TS-
71-12XXXXXX/FCC ID:  PX8TS-81-12XXXXXX 
 
Please place these applications in audit status so that we may supercede the original test report and label location 
exhibits. 
 
The reason for this request is that 1.  They would like to include 15B  results into the test reports although it is not 
considered part of the application.  2.  they would like to remove the power rating information from their label. 
 
 
Thank you.  
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc. 
Direct 717-676-3203 


